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hospit connect that we offer here and check out the link.
You could buy guide twelve patients life and death at bellevue hospit or get it
as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this twelve patients life and
death at bellevue hospit after getting deal. So, subsequent to you require the
book swiftly, you can straight get it. Its thus definitely easy and fittingly
fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this impression

Gesundheit! Patch Adams 1998-10-01 The inspiring and hilarious story of Patch
Adams's quest to bring free health care to the world and to transform the way
doctors practice medicine • Tells the story of Patch Adam's lifetime quest to
transform the health care system • Released as a film from Universal Pictures,
starring Robin Williams Meet Patch Adams, M.D., a social revolutionary who has
devoted his career to giving away health care. Adams is the founder of the
Gesundheit Institute, a home-based medical practice that has treated more than
15,000 people for free, and that is now building a full-scale hospital that
will be open to anyone in the world free of charge. Ambitious? Yes. Impossible?
Not for those who know and work with Patch. Whether it means putting on a red
clown nose for sick children or taking a disturbed patient outside to roll down
a hill with him, Adams does whatever is necessary to help heal. In his frequent
lectures at medical schools and international conferences, Adams's
irrepressible energy cuts through the businesslike facade of the medical
industry to address the caring relationship between doctor and patient that is
at the heart of true medicine. All author royalties are used to fund The
Gesundheit Institute, a 40-bed free hospital in West Virginia. Adams's positive
vision and plan for the future is an inspiration for those concerned with the
inaccessibility of affordable, quality health care. Today's high-tech medicine
has become too costly, impersonal, and grim. In his frequent lectures to
colleges, churches, community groups, medical schools, and conferences, Patch
shows how healing can be a loving, creative, humorous human exchange--not a
business transaction.
Too Many Children Left Behind Bruce Bradbury 2015-06-30 The belief that with
hard work and determination, all children have the opportunity to succeed in
life is a cherished part of the American Dream. Yet, increased inequality in
America has made that dream more difficult for many to obtain. In Too Many
Children Left Behind, an international team of social scientists assesses how
social mobility varies in the United States compared with Australia, Canada,
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and the United Kingdom. Bruce Bradbury, Miles Corak, Jane Waldfogel, and
Elizabeth Washbrook show that the academic achievement gap between
disadvantaged American children and their more advantaged peers is far greater
than in other wealthy countries, with serious consequences for their future
life outcomes. With education the key to expanding opportunities for those born
into low socioeconomic status families, Too Many Children Left Behind helps us
better understand educational disparities and how to reduce them. Analyzing
data on 8,000 school children in the United States, the authors demonstrate
that disadvantages that begin early in life have long lasting effects on
academic performance. The social inequalities that children experience before
they start school contribute to a large gap in test scores between low- and
high-SES students later in life. Many children from low-SES backgrounds lack
critical resources, including books, high-quality child care, and other goods
and services that foster the stimulating environment necessary for cognitive
development. The authors find that not only is a child’s academic success
deeply tied to his or her family background, but that this class-based
achievement gap does not narrow as the child proceeds through school. The
authors compare test score gaps from the United States with those from three
other countries and find smaller achievement gaps and greater social mobility
in all three, particularly in Canada. The wider availability of public
resources for disadvantaged children in those countries facilitates the early
child development that is fundamental for academic success. All three countries
provide stronger social services than the United States, including universal
health insurance, universal preschool, paid parental leave, and other supports.
The authors conclude that the United States could narrow its achievement gap by
adopting public policies that expand support for children in the form of tax
credits, parenting programs, and pre-K. With economic inequalities limiting the
futures of millions of children, Too Many Children Left Behind is a timely
study that uses global evidence to show how the United States can do more to
level the playing field.
Trauma James Cole 2011-10-11 In this pulse-pounding medical memoir, trauma
surgeon James Cole takes readers straight into the ER, where anything can and
does happen. TRAUMA is Dr. Cole's harrowing account of his life spent in the ER
and on the battlegrounds, fighting to save lives. In addition to his gripping
stories of treating victims of gunshot wounds, stabbings, attempted suicides,
flesh-eating bacteria, car crashes, industrial accidents, murder, and war, the
book also covers the years during Cole's residency training when he was faced
with 120-hour work weeks, excessive sleep deprivation, and the pressures of
having to manage people dying of traumatic injury, often with little support.
Unlike the authors of other medical memoirs, Cole trained to be a surgeon in
the military and served as a physician member of a Marine Corps reconnaissance
unit, United States Special Operations Command (USSOCOM), and on a Navy Reserve
SEAL team. From treating war casualties in Afghanistan and Iraq to his
experiences as a civilian trauma surgeon treating alcoholics, drug addicts,
criminals, and the mentally deranged, TRAUMA is an intense look at one man's
commitment to his country and to those most desperately in need of aid.
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The Shift Theresa Brown 2016-05-03 Practicing nurse and New York Times
columnist Theresa Brown invites us to experience not just a day in the life of
a nurse but all the life that happens in just one day on a busy teaching
hospital’s cancer ward. In the span of twelve hours, lives can be lost, lifealtering treatment decisions made, and dreams fulfilled or irrevocably stolen.
Unfolding in real time--under the watchful eyes of this dedicated professional
and insightful chronicler of events--The Shift gives an unprecedented view into
the individual struggles as well as the larger truths about medicine in this
country. By shift’s end, we have witnessed something profound about hope and
humanity.
I Wasn't Strong Like This When I Started Out: True Stories of Becoming a Nurse
Lee Gutkind 2013-02-25 This collection of true narratives reflects the dynamism
and diversity of nurses, who provide the first vital line of patient care.
Here, nurses remember their first “sticks,” first births, and first deaths, and
reflect on what gets them though long, demanding shifts, and keeps them in the
profession. The stories reveal many voices from nurses at different stages of
their careers: One nurse-in-training longs to be trusted with more “important”
procedures, while another questions her ability to care for nursing home
residents. An efficient young emergency room nurse finds his life and career
irrevocably changed by a car accident. A nurse practitioner wonders whether she
has violated professional boundaries in her care for a homeless man with AIDS,
and a home care case manager is the sole attendee at a funeral for one of her
patients. What connects these stories is the passion and strength of the
writers, who struggle against burnout and bureaucracy to serve their patients
with skill, empathy, and strength.
The Night Shift Dr. Brian Goldman 2010-11-29 In The Night Shift, Dr. Brian
Goldman shares his experiences in the witching hours at Mount Sinai Hospital in
downtown Toronto. We meet the kinds of patients who walk into an E.R. after
midnight: late-night revellers injured on their way home after last call, teens
assaulted in the streets by other teens and a woman who punches another woman
out of jealousy over a man. But Goldman also reveals the emotional,
heartbreaking side of everyday E.R. visits: adult children forced to make life
and death decisions about critically ill parents, victims of sexual assault,
and mentally ill and homeless patients looking for understanding and a quick
fix in the twenty-four-hour waiting room. Written with Goldman’s trademark
honesty and with surprising humour, The Night Shift is also a frank look at
many issues facing the medical profession today, and it offers a highly
compelling inside view into an often shrouded world.
The Plague Year Lawrence Wright 2021-06-08 From the Pulitzer Prize–winning
author of The Looming Tower, and the pandemic novel The End of October: an
unprecedented, momentous account of Covid-19—its origins, its wide-ranging
repercussions, and the ongoing global fight to contain it "A book of panoramic
breadth ... managing to surprise us about even those episodes we … thought we
knew well … [With] lively exchanges about spike proteins and nonpharmaceutical
interventions and disease waves, Wright’s storytelling dexterity makes all this
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come alive.” —The New York Times Book Review From the fateful first moments of
the outbreak in China to the storming of the U.S. Capitol to the extraordinary
vaccine rollout, Lawrence Wright’s The Plague Year tells the story of Covid-19
in authoritative, galvanizing detail and with the full drama of events on both
a global and intimate scale, illuminating the medical, economic, political, and
social ramifications of the pandemic. Wright takes us inside the CDC, where a
first round of faulty test kits lost America precious time . . . inside the
halls of the White House, where Deputy National Security Adviser Matthew
Pottinger’s early alarm about the virus was met with confounding and
drastically costly skepticism . . . into a Covid ward in a Charlottesville
hospital, with an idealistic young woman doctor from the town of Little Africa,
South Carolina . . . into the precincts of prediction specialists at Goldman
Sachs . . . into Broadway’s darkened theaters and Austin’s struggling music
venues . . . inside the human body, diving deep into the science of how the
virus and vaccines function—with an eye-opening detour into the history of
vaccination and of the modern anti-vaccination movement. And in this full
accounting, Wright makes clear that the medical professionals around the
country who’ve risked their lives to fight the virus reveal and embody an
America in all its vulnerability, courage, and potential. In turns steely-eyed,
sympathetic, infuriated, unexpectedly comical, and always precise, Lawrence
Wright is a formidable guide, slicing through the dense fog of misinformation
to give us a 360-degree portrait of the catastrophe we thought we knew.
Living and Dying in Brick City Sampson Davis 2013-02-12 A riveting personal
exploration of the healthcare crisis facing inner-city communities, written by
an emergency room physician who grew up in the very neighborhood he is now
serving Sampson Davis is best known as one of three friends from inner-city
Newark who made a pact in high school to become doctors. Their book The Pact
and their work through the Three Doctors Foundation have inspired countless
young men and women to strive for goals they otherwise would not have dreamed
they could attain. In this book, Dr. Davis looks at the healthcare crisis in
the inner city from a rare perspective: as a doctor who works on the front line
of emergency medical care in the community where he grew up, and as a member of
that community who has faced the same challenges as the people he treats every
day. He also offers invaluable practical advice for those living in such
communities, where conditions like asthma, heart disease, stroke, obesity, and
AIDS are disproportionately endemic. Dr. Davis’s sister, a drug addict, died of
AIDS; his brother is now paralyzed and confined to a wheelchair as a result of
a bar fight; and he himself did time in juvenile detention—a wake-up call that
changed his life. He recounts recognizing a young man who is brought to the
E.R. with critical gunshot wounds as someone who was arrested with him when he
was a teenager during a robbery gone bad; describes a patient whose case of
sickle-cell anemia rouses an ethical dilemma; and explains the difficulty he
has convincing his landlord and friend, an older woman, to go to the hospital
for much-needed treatment. With empathy and hard-earned wisdom, Living and
Dying in Brick City presents an urgent picture of medical care in our cities.
It is an important resource guide for anyone at risk, anyone close to those at
risk, and anyone who cares about the fate of our cities. Praise for Living and
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Dying in Brick City “A pull-no-punches look at health care from a seldom-heard
sector . . . Living and Dying isn’t a sky-is-falling chronicle. It’s a real,
gutsy view of a city hospital.”—Essence “Gripping . . . a prescription to help
kids dream bigger than their circumstances, from someone who really
knows.”—People “[Dr. Davis] is really a local hero. His story has inspired so
many of our young people, and he’s got his finger on the pulse of what is a
challenge in Newark, and frankly all across America. . . . I think his book is
going to make a big impact.”—Cory Booker “Some memoirs are heartfelt, some are
informative and some are even important. Few, however, are all three. . . . As
rare as it is for a book to be heartfelt, well written and inspirational, it’s
even rarer for a critic to say that a book should be required reading. This
ought to be included in high school curricula—for the kids in the suburbs who
have no idea what life is like in the inner cities, and for the kids in the
inner cities to know that there is a way out.”—The Star-Ledger “Dramatic and
powerful.”—New York Daily News “This book just might save your life. Sampson
Davis shares fascinating stories from the E.R. and addresses the inner-city
health crisis. His book is an important investment in your most valuable
resource: your health.”—Suze Orman, author of The Money Class
Another Day in the Frontal Lobe Katrina Firlik 2007-06-12 Katrina Firlik is a
neurosurgeon, one of only two hundred or so women among the alpha males who
dominate this high-pressure, high-prestige medical specialty. She is also a
superbly gifted writer–witty, insightful, at once deeply humane and
refreshingly wry. In Another Day in the Frontal Lobe, Dr. Firlik draws on this
rare combination to create a neurosurgeon’s Kitchen Confidential–a unique
insider’s memoir of a fascinating profession. Neurosurgeons are renowned for
their big egos and aggressive self-confidence, and Dr. Firlik confirms that
timidity is indeed rare in the field. “They’re the kids who never lost at
musical chairs,” she writes. A brain surgeon is not only a highly trained
scientist and clinician but also a mechanic who of necessity develops an
intimate, hands-on familiarity with the gray matter inside our skulls. It’s the
balance between cutting-edge medical technology and manual dexterity, between
instinct and expertise, that Firlik finds so appealing–and so difficult to
master. Firlik recounts how her background as a surgeon’s daughter with a
strong stomach and a keen interest in the brain led her to this rarefied
specialty, and she describes her challenging, atypical trek from medical
student to fully qualified surgeon. Among Firlik’s more memorable cases: a
young roofer who walked into the hospital with a three-inch-long barbed nail
driven into his forehead, the result of an accident with his partner’s nail
gun, and a sweet little seven-year-old boy whose untreated earache had become a
raging, potentially fatal infection of the brain lining. From OR theatrics to
thorny ethical questions, from the surprisingly primitive tools in a
neurosurgeon’s kit to glimpses of future techniques like the “brain lift,”
Firlik cracks open medicine’s most prestigious and secretive specialty. Candid,
smart, clear-eyed, and unfailingly engaging, Another Day in the Frontal Lobe is
a mesmerizing behind-the-scenes glimpse into a world of incredible competition
and incalculable rewards.
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What Doctors Feel Danielle Ofri 2013-06-04 A look at the emotional side of
medicine—the shame, fear, anger, anxiety, empathy, and even love that affect
patient care Physicians are assumed to be objective, rational beings, easily
able to detach as they guide patients and families through some of life’s most
challenging moments. But doctors’ emotional responses to the life-and-death
dramas of everyday practice have a profound impact on medical care. And while
much has been written about the minds and methods of the medical professionals
who save our lives, precious little has been said about their emotions. In What
Doctors Feel, Dr. Danielle Ofri has taken on the task of dissecting the hidden
emotional responses of doctors, and how these directly influence patients. How
do the stresses of medical life—from paperwork to grueling hours to lawsuits to
facing death—affect the medical care that doctors can offer their patients?
Digging deep into the lives of doctors, Ofri examines the daunting range of
emotions—shame, anger, empathy, frustration, hope, pride, occasionally despair,
and sometimes even love—that permeate the contemporary doctor-patient
connection. Drawing on scientific studies, including some surprising research,
Dr. Danielle Ofri offers up an unflinching look at the impact of emotions on
health care. With her renowned eye for dramatic detail, Dr. Ofri takes us into
the swirling heart of patient care, telling stories of caregivers caught up and
occasionally torn down by the whirlwind life of doctoring. She admits to the
humiliation of an error that nearly killed one of her patients and her forever
fear of making another. She mourns when a beloved patient is denied a heart
transplant. She tells the riveting stories of an intern traumatized when she is
forced to let a newborn die in her arms, and of a doctor whose daily glass of
wine to handle the frustrations of the ER escalates into a destructive
addiction. But doctors don’t only feel fear, grief, and frustration. Ofri also
reveals that doctors tell bad jokes about “toxic sock syndrome,” cope through
gallows humor, find hope in impossible situations, and surrender to ecstatic
happiness when they triumph over illness. The stories here reveal the
undeniable truth that emotions have a distinct effect on how doctors care for
their patients. For both clinicians and patients, understanding what doctors
feel can make all the difference in giving and getting the best medical care.
Bellevue David Oshinsky 2016-11-15 From a Pulitzer Prize-winning historian
comes a riveting history of New York's iconic public hospital that charts the
turbulent rise of American medicine. Bellevue Hospital, on New York City's East
Side, occupies a colorful and horrifying place in the public imagination: a den
of mangled crime victims, vicious psychopaths, assorted derelicts, lunatics,
and exotic-disease sufferers. In its two and a half centuries of service, there
was hardly an epidemic or social catastrophe—or groundbreaking scientific
advance—that did not touch Bellevue. David Oshinsky, whose last book, Polio: An
American Story, was awarded a Pulitzer Prize, chronicles the history of
America's oldest hospital and in so doing also charts the rise of New York to
the nation's preeminent city, the path of American medicine from butchery and
quackery to a professional and scientific endeavor, and the growth of a civic
institution. From its origins in 1738 as an almshouse and pesthouse, Bellevue
today is a revered public hospital bringing first-class care to anyone in need.
With its diverse, ailing, and unprotesting patient population, the hospital was
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a natural laboratory for the nation's first clinical research. It treated tens
of thousands of Civil War soldiers, launched the first civilian ambulance corps
and the first nursing school for women, pioneered medical photography and
psychiatric treatment, and spurred New York City to establish the country's
first official Board of Health. As medical technology advanced, "voluntary"
hospitals began to seek out patients willing to pay for their care. For charity
cases, it was left to Bellevue to fill the void. The latter decades of the
twentieth century brought rampant crime, drug addiction, and homelessness to
the nation's struggling cities—problems that called a public hospital's very
survival into question. It took the AIDS crisis to cement Bellevue's enduring
place as New York's ultimate safety net, the iconic hospital of last resort.
Lively, page-turning, fascinating, Bellevue is essential American history.
The Urge Carl Erik Fisher 2022-01-25 An authoritative, illuminating, and deeply
humane history of addiction—a phenomenon that remains baffling and deeply
misunderstood despite having touched countless lives—by an addiction
psychiatrist striving to understand his own family and himself “Carl Erik
Fisher’s The Urge is the best-written and most incisive book I’ve read on the
history of addiction. In the midst of an overdose crisis that grows worse by
the hour and has vexed America for centuries, Fisher has given us the best
prescription of all: understanding. He seamlessly blends a gripping historical
narrative with memoir that doesn’t self-aggrandize; the result is a fullthroated argument against blaming people with substance use disorder. The Urge
is a propulsive tour de force that is as healing as it is enjoyable to
read.”—Beth Macy, author of Dopesick Even after a decades-long opioid overdose
crisis, intense controversy still rages over the fundamental nature of
addiction and the best way to treat it. With uncommon empathy and erudition,
Carl Erik Fisher draws on his own experience as a clinician, researcher, and
alcoholic in recovery as he traces the history of a phenomenon that, centuries
on, we hardly appear closer to understanding—let alone addressing effectively.
As a psychiatrist-in-training fresh from medical school, Fisher was soon faceto-face with his own addiction crisis, one that nearly cost him everything.
Desperate to make sense of the condition that had plagued his family for
generations, he turned to the history of addiction, learning that the current
quagmire is only the latest iteration of a centuries-old story: humans have
struggled to define, treat, and control addictive behavior for most of recorded
history, including well before the advent of modern science and medicine. A
rich, sweeping account that probes not only medicine and science but also
literature, religion, philosophy, and public policy, The Urge illuminates the
extent to which the story of addiction has persistently reflected broader
questions of what it means to be human and care for one another. Fisher
introduces us to the people who have endeavored to address this complex
condition through the ages: physicians and politicians, activists and artists,
researchers and writers, and of course the legions of people who have struggled
with their own addictions. He also examines the treatments and strategies that
have produced hope and relief for many people with addiction, himself included.
Only by reckoning with our history of addiction, he argues—our successes and
our failures—can we light the way forward for those whose lives remain
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threatened by its hold. The Urge is at once an eye-opening history of ideas, a
riveting personal story of addiction and recovery, and a clinician’s urgent
call for a more expansive, nuanced, and compassionate view of one of society’s
most intractable challenges.
Singular Intimacies Danielle Ofri, MD 2009-04-01 A “finely gifted writer”
shares “fifteen brilliantly written episodes covering the years from
studenthood to the end of medical residency” (Oliver Sacks, MD, author of The
Man Who Mistook His Wife for a Hat) Singular Intimacies is the story of
becoming a doctor by immersion at Bellevue Hospital, the oldest public hospital
in the country—and perhaps the most legendary. It is both the classic innercity hospital and a unique amalgam of history, insanity, beauty, and intellect.
When Danielle Ofri enters these 250-year-old doors as a tentative medical
student, she is immediately plunged into the teeming world of urban medicine:
mysterious illnesses, life-and-death decisions, patients speaking any one of a
dozen languages, and overworked interns devising creative strategies to cope
with the feverish intensity of a big-city hospital. Yet the emphasis of
Singular Intimacies is not so much on the arduous hours in medical training
(which certainly exist here), but on the evolution of an instinct for healing.
In a hospital without the luxury of private physicians, where patients lack
resources both financial and societal, where poverty and social strife are as
much a part of the pathology as any microbe, it is the medical students and
interns who are thrust into the searing intimacy that is the doctor-patient
relationship. In each memorable chapter, Ofri’s progress toward becoming an
experienced healer introduces not just a patient in medical crisis, but a human
being with an intricate and compelling history. Ofri learns to navigate the
tangled vulnerabilities of doctor and patient—not to simply battle the disease.
Sometimes Amazing Things Happen Elizabeth Ford 2017-04-25 From the Executive
Director of Mental Health for Correctional Services in New York City, comes a
revelatory and deeply compassionate memoir that takes readers inside Bellevue,
and brings to life the world—the system, the staff, and the haunting cases—that
shaped one young psychiatrist as she learned how to doctor and how to love.
Elizabeth Ford went through medical school unsure of where she belonged. It
wasn’t until she did her psychiatry rotation that she found her calling—to care
for one of the most vulnerable populations of mentally ill people, the inmates
of New York's jails, including Rikers Island, who are so sick that they are
sent to the Bellevue Hospital Prison Ward for care. These men were broken,
unloved, without resources or support, and very ill. They could be violent,
unpredictable, but they could also be funny and tender and needy. Mostly, they
were human and they awakened in Ford a boundless compassion. Her patients made
her a great doctor and a better person and, as she treated these men, she
learned about doctoring, about nurturing, about parenting, and about love.
While Ford was a psychiatrist at Bellevue she becomes a wife and a mother. In
her book she shares her struggles to balance her life and her work, to care for
her children and her patients, and to maintain the empathy that is essential to
her practice—all in the face of a jaded institution, an exhausting workload,
and the deeply emotionally taxing nature of her work. Ford brings humor, grace,
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and humanity to the lives of the patients in her care and in beautifully
rendered prose illuminates the inner workings (and failings) of our mental
health system, our justice system, and the prison system.
Hope and Suffering Gretchen Krueger 2008-08-18 This engaging study will be of
interest to historians, medical practitioners and researchers, and people whose
lives have been altered by cancer.
One Friday in April: A Story of Suicide and Survival Donald Antrim 2021-10-12
One of TIME's 100 Must-Read Books of 2021 One of BuzzFeed's Best Books of 2021
One of Vulture's Best Books of 2021 Named one of the Most Anticipated of Books
of 2021 by the Los Angeles Times, Literary Hub, and The Millions A searing and
brave memoir that offers a new understanding of suicide as a distinct mental
illness. As the sun lowered in the sky one Friday afternoon in April 2006,
acclaimed author Donald Antrim found himself on the roof of his Brooklyn
apartment building, afraid for his life. In this moving memoir, Antrim vividly
recounts what led him to the roof and what happened after he came back down:
two hospitalizations, weeks of fruitless clinical trials, the terror of
submitting to ECT—and the saving call from David Foster Wallace that convinced
him to try it—as well as years of fitful recovery and setback. Through a clear
and haunting reckoning with the author’s own story, One Friday in April
confronts the limits of our understanding of suicide. Donald Antrim’s personal
insights reframe suicide—whether in thought or in action—as an illness in its
own right, a unique consequence of trauma and personal isolation, rather than
the choice of a depressed person. A necessary companion to William Styron’s
classic? Darkness Visible, this profound, insightful work sheds light on the
tragedy and mystery of suicide, offering solace that may save lives.
An Anatomy of Addiction Howard Markel 2011-07-19 Acclaimed medical historian
Howard Markel traces the careers of two brilliant young doctors—Sigmund Freud,
neurologist, and William Halsted, surgeon—showing how their powerful addictions
to cocaine shaped their enormous contributions to psychology and medicine. When
Freud and Halsted began their experiments with cocaine in the 1880s, neither
they, nor their colleagues, had any idea of the drug's potential to dominate
and endanger their lives. An Anatomy of Addiction tells the tragic and heroic
story of each man, accidentally struck down in his prime by an insidious
malady: tragic because of the time, relationships, and health cocaine forced
each to squander; heroic in the intense battle each man waged to overcome his
affliction. Markel writes of the physical and emotional damage caused by the
then-heralded wonder drug, and how each man ultimately changed the world in
spite of it—or because of it. One became the father of psychoanalysis; the
other, of modern surgery. Here is the full story, long overlooked, told in its
rich historical context.
Mr. Humble and Dr. Butcher Brandy Schillace 2022-03-08 The
macabre” (The New York Times) true tale of a brilliant and
surgeon…and his quest to transplant the human soul. In the
Cold War, a spirit of desperate scientific rivalry birthed
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space race: not the race to outer space that we all know, but a race to master
the inner space of the human body. While surgeons on either side of the Iron
Curtain competed to become the first to transplant organs like the kidney and
heart, a young American neurosurgeon had an even more ambitious thought: Why
not transplant the brain? Dr. Robert White was a friend to two popes and a
founder of the Vatican’s Commission on Bioethics. He developed lifesaving
neurosurgical techniques still used in hospitals today and was nominated for
the Nobel Prize. But like Dr. Jekyll before him, Dr. White had another
identity. In his lab, he was waging a battle against the limits of science and
against mortality itself—working to perfect a surgery that would allow the soul
to live on after the human body had died. This “fascinating” (The Wall Street
Journal), “provocative” (The Washington Post) tale follows his decades-long
quest into tangled matters of science, Cold War politics, and faith, revealing
the complex (and often murky) ethics of experimentation and remarkable
innovations that today save patients from certain death. It’s a “masterful”
(Science) look at our greatest fears and our greatest hopes—and the long,
strange journey from science fiction to science fact.
Twelve Patients Eric Manheimer 2012-07-10 The inspiration for the NBC drama New
Amsterdam and in the spirit of Oliver Sacks, this intensely involving memoir
from a former medical director of a major NYC hospital looks poignantly at
patients' lives and reveals the author's own battle with cancer. Using the
plights of twelve very different patients--from dignitaries at the nearby UN,
to supermax prisoners at Riker's Island, to illegal immigrants, and Wall Street
tycoons--Dr. Eric Manheimer "offers far more than remarkable medical dramas: he
blends each patient's personal experiences with their social implications"
(Publishers Weekly). Manheimer was not only the medical director of the
country's oldest public hospital for over 13 years, but he was also a patient.
As the book unfolds, the narrator is diagnosed with cancer, and he is forced to
wrestle with the end of his own life even as he struggles to save the lives of
others.
No Apparent Distress: A Doctor's Coming of Age on the Front Lines of American
Medicine Rachel Pearson 2017-05-09 A brutally frank memoir about doctors and
patients in a health care system that puts the poor at risk. No Apparent
Distress begins with a mistake made by a white medical student that may have
hastened the death of a working-class black man who sought care in a studentrun clinic. Haunted by this error, the author—herself from a working-class
background—delves into the stories and politics of a medical training system in
which students learn on the bodies of the poor. Part confession, part family
history, No Apparent Distress is at once an indictment of American health care
and a deeply moving tale of one doctor’s coming-of-age.
From Rubble to Redemption Jim Jenkins 2021-08-04 On September 11th, 2001, Jim
Jenkins woke up to the nightmare that was 9/11. A few days later, he was headed
for Ground Zero in his official capacity as a US Navy Chaplain. Deeply affected
by what he experienced there, Jim has decided to share his story with the
world.Through his encounters with the victims' families, political leaders like
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Rudy Giuliani, and celebrities like Elton John, Jim saw God show up in very
unique and amazing ways during his time serving at Ground Zero.Jim's primary
message to America is that we must never forget. But Jim also wants his fellow
Americans to know that God can bring redemption out of the rubble.
The Patient in Room Nine Says He's God Louis Profeta 2010-09-02 A young Jewish
doctor prays to a coma patient's Blessed Mother on Christmas Eve, only to have
the woman suddenly awakened; there is the voice that tells a too-busy ER doctor
to stop a patient walking out, discovering an embolus that would have killed
him. The late-night passing of a beloved aunt summons a childhood bully who
shows up minutes later, after twenty-five years, to be forgiven and to heal a
broken doctor. This ER doctor finds God's opposite in: a battered child's
bruises covered over by make-up, a dying patient whose son finally shows up at
the end to reclaim the man's high-top sneakers, the rich or celebrity patients
loaded with prescription drugs from doctor friends who end up addicted. But,
his real outrage is directed at our cavalier treatment of the elderly, If you
put a G-tube in your 80-year-old mother with Alzheimer's because she's no
longer eating, you will probably have a fast track to hell.
Twelve Patients Eric Manheimer 2012-07-10 In the spirit of Oliver Sacks and the
inspiration for the NBC drama New Amsterdam, this intensely involving memoir
from a Medical Director of Bellevue Hospital looks poignantly at patients'
lives and highlights the complex mind-body connection. Using the plights of
twelve very different patients--from dignitaries at the nearby UN, to supermax
prisoners at Riker's Island, to illegal immigrants, and Wall Street tycoons-Dr. Eric Manheimer "offers far more than remarkable medical dramas: he blends
each patient's personal experiences with their social implications" (Publishers
Weekly). Manheimer is not only the medical director of the country's oldest
public hospital, but he is also a patient. As the book unfolds, the narrator is
diagnosed with cancer, and he is forced to wrestle with the end of his own life
even as he struggles to save the lives of others.
Five Patients Michael Crichton 1995 "ER has become the most succesful
television series in the world since CHARLIE'S ANGELS. Michael Crichton created
the series from his own experiences as a medical doctor in the emergency rooms,
operating rooms and wards of Massachusetts General Hospital. FIVE PATIENTS is
Michael Crichton's true account of the real life dramas so vividly portrayed in
ER. A construction worker is seriously injured in a scaffold collapse- a
middle-aged despatcher is brought in suffering from a fever that has reduced
him to a delirious wreck; a young man nearly severs his hand in an accident; an
airline traveller suffers chest pains; a mother of three is diagnosed with a
life-threatening disease."
The Health Care Safety Net in a Post-Reform World Sara Rosenbaum 2012-08-03 The
Health Care Safety Net in a Post-Reform World examines how national health care
reform will impact safety net programs that serve low-income and uninsured
patients. The “safety net” refers to the collection of hospitals, clinics, and
doctors who treat disadvantaged people, including those without insurance,
twelve-patients-life-and-death-at-bellevue-hospit
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regardless of their ability to pay. Despite comprehensive national health care
reform, over twenty million people will remain uninsured. And many of those who
obtain insurance from reform will continue to face shortages of providers in
their communities willing or able to serve them. As the demand for care grows
with expanded insurance, so will the pressure on an overstretched safety net.
This book, with contributions from leading health care scholars, is the first
comprehensive assessment of the safety net in over a decade. Rather than view
health insurance and the health care safety net as alternatives to each other,
it examines their potential to be complementary aspects of a broader effort to
achieve equity and quality in health care access. It also considers whether the
safety net can be improved and strengthened to a level that can provide truly
universal access, both through expanded insurance and the creation of a wellintegrated and reasonably supported network of direct health care access for
the uninsured. Seeing safety net institutions as key components of post-health
care reform in the United States—as opposed to stop-gap measures or as part of
the problem—is a bold idea. And as presented in this volume, it is an idea
whose time has come.
Twelve Patients Eric Manheimer 2012-07-10 The medical director of Bellevue
Hospital in New York, uses the lives and conditions of 12 different patients,
from a Riker's Island prisoner to a suicidal private school student, to take a
snapshot of modern society.
Weekends at Bellevue Julie Holland 2009-10-06 “A gem of a memoir . . . Holland
takes us for a ride through the psych ER that is at once wild and poignant, a
ride that leaves deep tracks in even the healthiest of minds.”—Katrina Firlik,
M.D., author of Another Day in the Frontal Lobe Julie Holland thought she knew
what crazy was. Then she came to Bellevue. For nine eventful years, Dr. Holland
was the weekend physician in charge of the psychiatric emergency room at New
York City’s Bellevue Hospital. In this absorbing memoir, Holland recounts
stories from her vast case files that are alternately terrifying, tragically
comic, and profoundly moving: the serial killer, the naked man barking like a
dog in Times Square, the schizophrenic begging for an injection of club soda to
quiet the voices in his head, the subway conductor who helplessly watched a
young woman pushed into the path of his train. Writing with uncommon candor,
Holland supplies not only a page-turner with all the fast-paced immediacy of a
TV medical drama but also a fascinating glimpse into the inner lives of doctors
who struggle to maintain perspective in a world where sanity is in the eye of
the beholder. Praise for Weekends at Bellevue “An extraordinary insider’s look
at the typical days and nights of that most extraordinary place, written with a
rare combination of toughness, tenderness, and outrageous humor.”—Andrew Weil,
M.D. “Unforgettable . . . tells a mean story.”—New York Daily News “The tension
between [Holland’s] macho swagger and her shame at the harsh way she
occasionally treats patients gives this memoir extra intrigue.”—Psychology
Today “A fascinating portrait . . . Holland is a good storyteller with a dark
wit.” —New York Post “Equal parts affecting, jaw-dropping, and
engrossing.”—Booklist
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The Secret Midwife The Secret Midwife 2020-02-06 For fans of One Born Every
Minute. The Secret Midwife is a heart-breaking, engrossing and important read.
At once joyful and profoundly shocking, this is the story of birth, straight
from the delivery room. Strongest supporter, best friend, expert, cheerleader
and chief photographer . . . Before, during and after labour the role of a
midwife is second to none. The Secret Midwife reveals the highs and lows on the
frontline of the maternity unit, from the mother who tries to give herself a
DIY caesarean to the baby born into witness protection, and from surprise
infants that arrive down toilets to ones that turn up in the lift. But there is
a problem; the system which is supposed to support the midwives and the women
they care for is starting to crumble. Short-staffed, over worked and
underappreciated - these crippling conditions are taking their toll on the
dedicated staff doing their utmost to uphold our National Health Service, and
the consequences are very serious indeed.
The Real Doctor Will See You Shortly Matt McCarthy 2015-04-07 A scorchingly
frank look at how doctors are made, bringing readers into the critical care
unit to see one burgeoning physician's journey from ineptitude to competence.
In medical school, Matt McCarthy dreamed of being a different kind of
doctor—the sort of mythical, unflappable physician who could reach unreachable
patients. But when a new admission to the critical care unit almost died his
first night on call, he found himself scrambling. Visions of mastery quickly
gave way to hopes of simply surviving hospital life, where confidence was hard
to come by and no amount of med school training could dispel the terror of
facing actual patients. This funny, candid memoir of McCarthy’s intern year at
a New York hospital provides a scorchingly frank look at how doctors are made,
taking readers into patients’ rooms and doctors’ conferences to witness a
physician's journey from ineptitude to competence. McCarthy's one stroke of
luck paired him with a brilliant second-year adviser he called “Baio” (owing to
his resemblance to the Charles in Charge star), who proved to be a remarkable
teacher with a wicked sense of humor. McCarthy would learn even more from the
people he cared for, including a man named Benny, who was living in the
hospital for months at a time awaiting a heart transplant. But no teacher could
help McCarthy when an accident put his own health at risk, and showed him all
too painfully the thin line between doctor and patient. The Real Doctor Will
See You Shortly offers a window on to hospital life that dispenses with
sanctimony and self-seriousness while emphasizing the black-comic paradox of
becoming a doctor: How do you learn to save lives in a job where there is no
practice?
The View from the Vue Larry Karp 2016-03-22 “We called it THE VUE, and without
a doubt, that was the most complimentary nickname Bellevue Hospital ever had.”
So begins The View from the Vue, an “entertaining, colorful recall” (Publishers
Weekly) of life a half-century ago at New York City’s medical court of last
resort. Between 1959 and 1965, Dr. Larry Karp served as medical student,
intern, and resident physician at Bellevue. During these six years, he came to
know and understand the people who wended their way through the dingy hallways
and roach-infested subterranean passages, and inhabited the sparsely furnished
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wards of the fabulous hospital whose origins date back to 1811. It’s not
surprising that Dr. Karp has never been able to forget The Vue. Writing in a
style both human and humorous, he recalls some of the astonishingly funny and
dramatic events he lived through, involving bizarre patients and grotesque
working conditions. In the process, he gives us a clear picture of what it was
like at Bellevue in the early sixties . . . for both doctors and patients.
Ten Days in a Mad-House (EasyRead Super Large 20pt Edition) 2012 Note: The
University of Adelaide Library eBooks @ Adelaide.
The Nurses Alexandra Robbins 2016-04-19 A New York Times bestseller. “A funny,
intimate, and often jaw-dropping account of life behind the scenes.”—People
Nurses is the compelling story of the year in the life of four nurses, and the
drama, unsung heroism, and unique sisterhood of nursing—one of the world’s most
important professions (nurses save lives every day), and one of the world’s
most dangerous, filled with violence, trauma, and PTSD. In following four
nurses, Alexandra Robbins creates sympathetic characters while diving deep into
their world of controlled chaos. It’s a world of hazing—“nurses eat their
young.” Sex—not exactly like on TV, but surprising just the same. Drug
abuse—disproportionately a problem among the best and the brightest, and a
constant temptation. And bullying—by peers, by patients, by hospital
bureaucrats, and especially by doctors, an epidemic described as lurking in the
“shadowy, dark corners of our profession.” The result is a page-turning,
shocking look at our health-care system.
Medicine in Translation Danielle Ofri 2010-01-01 From a doctor Oliver Sacks has
called a “born storyteller,” a riveting account of practicing medicine at a
fast-paced urban hospital For two decades, Dr. Danielle Ofri has cared for
patients at Bellevue, the oldest public hospital in the country and a
crossroads for the world’s cultures. In Medicine in Translation she introduces
us, in vivid, moving portraits, to her patients, who have braved language
barriers, religious and racial divides, and the emotional and practical
difficulties of exile in order to access quality health care. Living and dying
in the foreign country we call home, they have much to teach us about the
American way, in sickness and in health. From the Trade Paperback edition.
When We Do Harm Danielle Ofri, MD 2020-03-23 Medical mistakes are more
pervasive than we think. How can we improve outcomes? An acclaimed MD’s rich
stories and research explore patient safety. Patients enter the medical system
with faith that they will receive the best care possible, so when things go
wrong, it’s a profound and painful breach. Medical science has made enormous
strides in decreasing mortality and suffering, but there’s no doubt that
treatment can also cause harm, a significant portion of which is preventable.
In When We Do Harm, practicing physician and acclaimed author Danielle Ofri
places the issues of medical error and patient safety front and center in our
national healthcare conversation. Drawing on current research, professional
experience, and extensive interviews with nurses, physicians, administrators,
researchers, patients, and families, Dr. Ofri explores the diagnostic,
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systemic, and cognitive causes of medical error. She advocates for strategic
use of concrete safety interventions such as checklists and improvements to the
electronic medical record, but focuses on the full-scale cultural and cognitive
shifts required to make a meaningful dent in medical error. Woven throughout
the book are the powerfully human stories that Dr. Ofri is renowned for. The
errors she dissects range from the hardly noticeable missteps to the harrowing
medical cataclysms. While our healthcare system is—and always will
be—imperfect, Dr. Ofri argues that it is possible to minimize preventable
harms, and that this should be the galvanizing issue of current medical
discourse.
Bellevue Don Gold 2000-10-01 The anatomy of life within a large metropolitan
hospital. Real people — doctors, nurses, administrators and patients —
interacting in a memorable way. "Fascinating...marvelous." —The New York Times
The Social Determinants of Mental Health Michael T. Compton 2015-04-01 The
Social Determinants of Mental Health aims to fill the gap that exists in the
psychiatric, scholarly, and policy-related literature on the social
determinants of mental health: those factors stemming from where we learn,
play, live, work, and age that impact our overall mental health and well-being.
The editors and an impressive roster of chapter authors from diverse scholarly
backgrounds provide detailed information on topics such as discrimination and
social exclusion; adverse early life experiences; poor education; unemployment,
underemployment, and job insecurity; income inequality, poverty, and
neighborhood deprivation; food insecurity; poor housing quality and housing
instability; adverse features of the built environment; and poor access to
mental health care. This thought-provoking book offers many beneficial features
for clinicians and public health professionals: Clinical vignettes are
included, designed to make the content accessible to readers who are primarily
clinicians and also to demonstrate the practical, individual-level
applicability of the subject matter for those who typically work at the public
health, population, and/or policy level. Policy implications are discussed
throughout, designed to make the content accessible to readers who work
primarily at the public health or population level and also to demonstrate the
policy relevance of the subject matter for those who typically work at the
clinical level. All chapters include five to six key points that focus on the
most important content, helping to both prepare the reader with a brief
overview of the chapter's main points and reinforce the "take-away" messages
afterward. In addition to the main body of the book, which focuses on selected
individual social determinants of mental health, the volume includes an indepth overview that summarizes the editors' and their colleagues'
conceptualization, as well as a final chapter coauthored by Dr. David Satcher,
16th Surgeon General of the United States, that serves as a "Call to Action,"
offering specific actions that can be taken by both clinicians and policymakers
to address the social determinants of mental health. The editors have succeeded
in the difficult task of balancing the individual/clinical/patient perspective
and the population/public health/community point of view, while underscoring
the need for both groups to work in a unified way to address the inequities in
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twenty-first century America. The Social Determinants of Mental Health gives
readers the tools to understand and act to improve mental health and reduce
risk for mental illnesses for individuals and communities. Students preparing
for the Medical College Admission Test (MCAT) will also benefit from this book,
as the MCAT in 2015 will test applicants' knowledge of social determinants of
health. The social determinants of mental health are not distinct from the
social determinants of physical health, although they deserve special emphasis
given the prevalence and burden of poor mental health.
Twelve Patients Eric Manheimer 2014-07 A former medical director of Bellevue
Hospital in New York offers stories from the case histories of twelve patients,
ranging from a homeless man to a prominent Wall Street financier, to humanize
current social issues.
Unraveling U.S. Health Care Roberta E. Winter 2013-07-18 In illuminating
detail,Winter offers a consumer guide to health care in the U.S. that includes
performance metrics by state, patient safety rankings for hospitals, statewide
surveys on patient safety laws, analysis of high quality centers for medical
tourism, state licensing requirements for holistic health care, and information
on the 2010 health care reforms with 2014 implementation guidelines.
Structural Competency in Mental Health and Medicine Helena Hansen 2019-03-28
This book documents the ways that clinical practitioners and trainees have used
the “structural competency” framework to reduce inequalities in health. The
essays describe on-the-ground ways that clinicians, educators, and activists
craft structural interventions to enhance health outcomes, student learning,
and community organizing around issues of social justice in health and
healthcare. Each chapter of the book begins with a case study that illuminates
a competency in reorienting clinical and public health practice toward
community, institutional and policy level intervention based on alliances with
social agencies, community organizations and policy makers. Written by authors
who are trained in both clinical and social sciences, the chapters cover
pedagogy in classrooms and clinics, community collaboration, innovative health
promotion approaches in non-health sectors and in public policies, offering a
view of effective care as structural intervention and a road map toward its
implementation. Structural Competency in Mental Health and Medicine is a
cutting-edge resource for psychiatrists, primary care physicians, addiction
medicine specialists, emergency medicine specialists, nurses, social workers,
public health practitioners, and other clinicians working toward equality in
health.
The Nurse's Secret Amanda Skenandore 2022-06-28 From acclaimed author and
registered nurse Amanda Skenandore, The Alienist meets The Light of Luna Park
in a fascinating historical novel based on the little-known story of America's
first nursing school, as a young female grifter in 1880s New York evades the
police by conning her way into Bellevue Hospital's training school for
nurses... In the slums of 1880s New York, Una Kelly has grown up to be a roughand-tumble grifter, able to filch a pocketbook in five seconds flat. But when
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another con-woman pins her for a murder she didn't commit, Una is forced to
flee. Running from the police, Una lies her way into an unlikely refuge: the
nursing school at Bellevue Hospital. Based on Florence Nightingale's nursing
principles, Bellevue is the first school of its kind in the country. Where once
nurses were assumed to be ignorant and unskilled, Bellevue prizes discipline,
intellect, and moral character, and only young women of good breeding need
apply. At first, Una balks at her prim classmates and the doctors' endless
commands. Yet life on the streets has prepared her for the horrors of injury
and disease found on the wards, and she slowly gains friendship and selfrespect. Just as she finds her footing, Una's suspicions about a patient's
death put her at risk of exposure, and will force her to choose between her
instinct for self-preservation, and exposing her identity in order to save
others. Amanda Skenandore brings her medical expertise to a page-turning story
that explores the evolution of modern nursing--including the grisly realities
of nineteenth-century medicine--as seen through the eyes of an intriguing and
dynamic heroine.
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